
Good morning, 

Here is our news for Friday, Nov. 30th 

There is a Yearbook Club meeting after school on Monday for the Reporters and the 

Photographers committees.  Make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity 

bus during your lunch. 

By now you should have checked the lists in the Commons to see if you purchased a yearbook 

or not.  If you did not, your final chance to buy one is almost here!  Tuesday and Wednesday 

are the only 2 days you are able to buy a yearbook.  Please bring your $25 to the office before 

school, during your lunch, or after school on either of these days if you would like a yearbook in 

June. Don’t delay…buy your yearbook on Tuesday and Wednesday! 

Join us for some fun during the Hour of Code on Wednesday. No experience is necessary, we 

will learn how to code with some fun programs. Sign up in the library if you are interested and 

indicate if you will need the 4:00 activity bus.  

LAST DAY to Create a Google doc and submit photo and caption to Ms. Vantuyl: 

JVantuyl@everettsd.org  for the Photo contest demonstrating Universal Respect!  Listen to hear 

for winners soon and look for displays on campus! Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place.  Thanks to all 

who have made a submission already!  

There is hot cocoa and breakfast to go on Tuesday and Thursday each week.  Come and get it and warm 

up your tummy.  Open  7:50 to 8:05. 

Remember Gateway, guard your character! 
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